Listening to God and having patience 13th September 2020
Hi everyone!
This week we are introducing you to some of our leaders and the themes we are going to think about this term.
Superstars
Hello Superstars
Welcome everyone to our weekly videos.
We don’t need any materials for craft this week... because there isn’t one!!  Instead I have a challenge.  

Enjoy the video
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VlibcYoq_9I


Trailblazers
We have a new cameraman – Michael – who is in training so please forgive any ‘wobbliness’.
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=w0MEX5DlczQ

Enjoy!
